-

Occidental Ol and Gas Corporation OXY USA WTP LP & OXY USA Inc.
OXY Mid-Continent Business Unit 760 Horizon Drive, Sulte 101

December 19, 2014

Via Certified Mail #7004 1350 0003 2543 2153
Return Receipt Requested

Ms. Carol Koscove

c/o Robert T. Cosgrove
Burns, Wall and Mueller, P.C.
303 E. 17" Avenue, Suite 800
Denver, CO 80203

Subject: Landowner Notice
Proposed Sheep Mountain Unit 6-4-] Pad
NWNE, Section 9, Township 27S, Range 70W
Huerfano County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Cosgrove:

OXY USA Inc. (OXY) is providing Ms. Carol Koscove with information that is require

Grand Junction, CO 815086

d by certain rules

established by the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission {COGCC). Please see the attached

for the following information being provided to you or required pursuant to the indica

ted COGCC rule:

1. Rule 305.e.(1).A - COGCC Form 2A, Oil and Gas Location Assessment for the
captioned location, and is informing you that the complete application (including

attachments) may be reviewed on the COGCC website and that
comments to the Director, as provided on the COGCC website.

you may submit

2. Rule 306 - As per the correspondence dated November 1, 2011, execution of said
correspondence waives and satisfies the consuitation requirement contained in Rules
305 and 306 of the COGCC.

3. Rule 303.d.(3).B — A list of major equipment components to be used in conjunction

with drilling and operating the well(s).

4, Rule 303.d.(3).C — A scaled drawing showing 2l visible improvements within four

hundred (400) feet of the proposed oil and gas location.

5. Rule 303.d.(3).E - An 8 1/2" by 11" topographic map showing the access road from

the highway or county road to the proposed oil and gas location.

Also enclosed is a letter for Ms. Koscove's signature as required by the Bureau of Land Management for

all permitted Federal wells, as well as a copy of the Surface Use Plan of Operations
Bureau of Land Management permit.

as required by the

If you should have any questions regarding this notice or any of the attachments, please do not hesitate

to contact me at 970-263-3641.

Sincerely,

Joan Proulx

Regulatory Coordinator



